
FOOTHILLS SENIORS OCTOBER PREVIEW 
To connect seniors to Jesus and each other and help them grow to love and serve Him.  

Dear Foothills Church Seniors ~ 

Foothills Seniors is all about enriching our lives spiritually, socially, and even 
physically.  Just take a look at our October activities we have planned for you!   

October 1:  Dr. David Jeremiah video:  “A God-inspired Life” 
	 We have been given the gift of an amazing life to live, but how will it be 
powered?  Answer:  by the indwelling Holy Spirit, the source of all spiritual fruit 
and gifts.  Dr. Jeremiah will lead us in discovering how dependence on the Holy 
Spirit is the only way to manifest the fruit of the Spirit and live the “more 
abundant” life that He promised and the life that is pleasing to Him.  A favorite 
part of our Jeremiah days is responding around our tables. 

October 8:  Sierra Songsters in concert 
	 The Sierra Songsters will once again have a wide variety of songs from 
Sunday School favorites, folk, Hit Parade and show tunes, rock-n-roll., gospel, and 
country western. Bring your imaginary umbrella for “Singing in the Rain” and sway 
to the “Rhythm of the Rain” while you see “Pennies from Heaven” fall from the 
skies.  We’ll have “High Hopes” as we remember our “Favorite Things.”  It’s. going 
to be a fun time of musical fun and reflection!   

October 15: Randy Hodges, “The Heavens Declare” 
	 The heavens declare the glory of God; the skies proclaim the work of his 
hands.  Psalm 19:1  The more we learn about the universe, the more we understand 
the greatness of our mighty God!  Modern science has revealed mindboggling details 
about our immense and beautiful Cosmos.  Randy is the Chief Docent at the 
Community Observatory in Placerville, and he will be sharing images and details 
from his knowledge and experience.  Expect to be amazed and educated! 

October 22: Scam Workshop 
	 Scams are out of control; what looks or sounds legitimate might actually be 
fraud, and it’s hard to determine which it is.  For that reason, a detective from the 
Fraud Division of the El Dorado County Sheriff’s Office and a specialist who works 
in Cyber Security will conduct a workshop for our benefit and protection.  They will 
share the types of scams coming at us now as well as how to determine what’s real 
and what’s fraud, and there will be a Q & A time.  Invite your friends!   

October 29:  Annual Chili Cookoff and Potluck 
	 Put on your jeans and boots and mosey on down to the church Auditorium at 
12:00 noon for a hot bowl of chili and all the fixins. Sign up to enter the competition 



and bring a crockpot of your favorite chili—our pastors will judge the entries and 
there will be prizes for the winners. Or you can bring a side dish, condiments, 
cornbread, or dessert. After our delicious lunch, we’ll enjoy musical selections with 
Ranell Coleman, worship leader at New Hope Fellowship, who will treat us to 
country tunes and little bit of worship. Signups start next week at Foothills Seniors. 
	  
Now that’s quite a line-up of wonderful programs – some to inspire, some musical, 
some to inform, some to socialize, and all to bless. What we do is special, and we 
love to embrace new friends. You’ll be greeted before you even enter the building as 
well as when you’re inside, and our first time friends get a gift.  There’s good music, 
friendly people, and cookies! We’re in the Worship Center at 1:00 every Wednesday 
except for the potluck at 12:00 noon in the Auditorium. We look forward to seeing 
you soon!  


